
04/05/2021 

Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Office 
Santa Maria Substation 
SBSO Case#: 21-03520 
 
RE: DOJ BFS-1 Physical Evidence Submission Form  
 
Case Summary: 
On Sunday, 03/28/21, Lompoc Police Department officers responded to a “man 
with a gun” call. Upon their arrival, they were confronted by a subject (Krys 
Brandon Ruiz, AKA: Yvette K. Ruiz DOB: ) who jumped out of the 
bushes, and started running towards them, possibly armed with a knife. This 
incident resulted in an officer-involved-shooting. 
 
The Lompoc Police officer’s guns are being submitted for functionality testing. 
The weapons were rendered safe during the processing of both officers. The guns 
are as follows: 

1. Glock 17, Serial # BHAV094 
2. Glock 17, Serial #BHGP010 

 
On Tuesday, 03/31/21, at 0945 hours, CSI Tech Amezola spoke with Criminalist 
Supervisor Dave Barber (Goleta DOJ Crime Lab) and obtained verbal consent to 
submit both Lompoc Police officer’s guns and the ammunition (Item#1-2, 
Tag#09070134) for functionality testing. 
 
 
Submitted By,  
 
 
Tiarra Avalos #4688  
Crime Scene Technician II 
Forensics Unit – Santa Maria Substation  
(805) 934-62329 
tla4688@sbsheriff.org 
 


